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Attn Committee,

I am writing this email to ask the committee to keep the Queensland abortion laws as they
 now exist.

There are already many abortions in this State and the killing of more unborn children
 should not be considered.  The child in the womb is human, feels pain with the abortion
 techniques used, such as dismemberment and poisoning.

Women and families often suffer post-abortion grief and guilt for many years to come.

What we need is better options for families and women who feel this is their only option.

Anne Parker,
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